
Land Acknowledgement1 

We wish to acknowledge this land on which the Alzheimer Society 
of Hastings-Prince Edward operates. For thousands of years, it has 
been the traditional land of the Haudenosaunee, Anishinaabeg, 
Mississauga, Algonquin, and the Huron-Wendat. 

Our service area is directly adjacent to Tyendinaga Mohawk 
Territory, which is home to the Mohawks of the Bay of Quinte. 
Today, this area is still the home to many Indigenous people from 
across Turtle Island2 and we are grateful to have the opportunity to 
live and work on this land.

In light of this history and understanding our role as Treaty People, 
may we dedicate ourselves to moving forward in the spirit of 
partnership, collaboration, and reconciliation, as we learn together 
and contemplate the possibilities that lay ahead.

Pronunciation Guide: 
• How to pronounce Anishinaabe (just add a “g” to the end for the plural,
Anishinaabeg) - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RjQuLKvYZj4
• How to pronounce Haudenosaunee - https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=cT9JR_GsI0g

For more information about land acknowledgements, visit 
https://www.trentu.ca/teaching/how-do-land-acknowledgment. 

  1The wording of this script is adapted from the land acknowledgements used at Trent University and the University of Toronto
  2 Turtle Island is the name many Indigenous people use to refer to North America


